We would like to invite you to meet the

SOUTHERN HAMDEN COMMUNITY
ENGAGEMENT CONSULTANT

ConnCORP
265 Morse St,
Hamden CT

July 31, 2024
6:30 pm - 8:00 pm

The Town of Hamden has partnered with Launch Consulting, a minority
and women-owned firm based in Hamden, CT, to engage residents and
stakeholders in the Newhall and Highwood Communities.
Launch will:

e Conduct listening sessions to address community concerns and needs.
e After the introduction meeting, Launch, the Town and residents will
establish a meeting schedule for future listening sessions and project

discussions to develop a community plan.
e This partnership will continue through December 2026.

Meeting schedules and project updates will be posted on the Hamden
Economic and Community Development webpage
Hamdenedc.com
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For More Information

sregan@hamden.com || Hamdenedc.com || launchconsult.com




